GUIDELINES FOR NGO DELEGATES INCLUDING INDIGENOUS PEOPLES ORGANIZATIONS WITH VISUAL RECORDING EQUIPMENT
While media accreditation is not accorded to the information outlets of non-governmental organizations (NGOs), it is becoming common practice for NGO delegates including indigenous representatives to attend meetings, to which they are accredited, with photographic and video equipment. However, visual recording is only permitted during a meeting with the approval of the meeting or conference organizers.  

In order to ensure that the presence of visual recording equipment by NGO delegate does not disrupt the meeting or interfere with interventions by participants of NGOs or State representatives the following guidelines have been put in place:
· Photography (still and/or video) using tripods will only be allowed from the back and sides of the meeting room; 
· Photography (still and/or video) by a delegate is allowed from their seat as long as it does not interfere with the sightlines of other delegates or disrupt the proceedings of the meeting.
The conference officer responsible for the meeting will inform Security of any problems that arise with the presence of visual recording devices used by delegates and if necessary Security will contact the Media Liaison and Accreditation Unit (212 963 6934) to request their assistance in resolving the matter. 
